
  

  

 

 

 

 

 

Meeting Highlights:  
Presentations: 

NIL 

 

Action Requests 
Donation Request – St. Lawrence Valley Agricultural 

Society 

Request for Fee Waiver – Glengarry Mental Health 

Initiative 

Procurement 13-2022 – Fire Services Pickup Truck 

Contractor Services – Williamstown Fire Station 

Renovation 

Char-Lan Recreation Centre – Advertisement 

Agreements 

Temporary Road Closure of Spruce Street 

Adoption of Asset Management Plan – July 2022 
 

By-Laws 
Warden Zoning By-law Amendment 

Appointment of Lottery License Issuer 

 

Consent Agenda 
2023 Waste Collection Calendar 

Committee of Adjustment Minutes – June 20, 2022 

SDG County Council Draft Minutes – June 20, 2022 

RRCA Meeting Highlights – June 16, 2022 

Letter – Retention of Professional Engineers  

 

 

 

 
Contact: 
Kelli Campeau, Director of Corporate Services/Clerk 

kcampeau@southglengarry.com 

613-347-1166 x 2102 

www.southglengarry.com 

Next Meeting Date: Monday, July 18th, 2022 

 

South Glengarry Council 
 
Mayor Lyle Warden 

Dep Mayor Stephanie Jaworski  

Councillor Martin Lang  

Councillor Sam McDonell 

Councillor Rebecca Luck 

Highlights of South Glengarry council meeting decisions, policy changes and municipal announcements. 

Char-Lan Recreation Centre – Advertisement 

Agreement 

Previously, Council directed Administration to prepare advertisement 

agreements with the Junior B Rebels, Char-Lan Minor Hockey Association 

(CLMHA) and the Char-Lan Skating Club (CLSC). The proposed agreements 

outline the amount and location of the advertisements, as well as the 

materials, measurements, and layout details for the advertisements.  The 

Junior B Rebels will obtain 100% of the current board advertisements. 

The CLMHA and CLSC will each obtain two in-ice logos and one ice 

resurfacer advertisement. Council has approved these proposed 

agreements for the 2022-2023 season.  
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Adoption of Asset Management Plan  

Previously, Marco Vincelli of EVB Engineering presented Council with an 

Asset Management Plan for Municipal Infrastructure. This proposed Asset 

Management Plan has been approved by Council and thus, has been 

adopted by the Township of South Glengarry, in accordance with Ontario 

Regulation 588/17. Following the adoption of the Asset Management Plan, 

Administration will post the approved document to the Township website. 

Recognizing the importance of relevant and accurate asset management 

data, Administration will continue to collect information to adapt an 

update the Asset Management Plan as time progresses. 

 

 
Donation Request – St. Lawrence Valley Agricultural 

Society 

The St. Lawrence Valley Agricultural Society has requested a $17,500 

donation from Council to assist with the operation of the 211th Annual 

Williamstown Fair. $10,000 to be put towards the costs of the Fair, for 

advertising, building and property upgrades and other must have 

expenses. $5,000 to go towards the cost of installing Wi-Fi connectivity 

throughout the Fairgrounds, it has been an ongoing project and the project 

has been contracted out – the money will pay the remaining balance for 

the project.  $2,500 will be used to sponsor their Movie Night in July, which 

will be a free event for the people of South Glengarry to attend. Taking into 

consideration the 2022 budgeted amount for Grants and Donations, 

Council ultimately decided to donate $11,000.00 which in turn depletes 

the Townships budget for Grants and Donations in 2022. 

 

 
 


